
PLEASE BE ADVISED 

That the Public Hearing on February 1st, 2024, at the 
Township of Bridgewater Council Meeting regarding the 
Township’s potential application to the New Jersey 
Department of Environmental Protection for funding towards 
the purchase and construction of an inclusive playground 
has been cancelled for this evening.  

 

Any updates to this potential application will be posted on the 
Bridgewater website, www.bridgewaternj.gov.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 

http://www.bridgewaternj.gov/

